
 

 

We are re-launching the St Helena Branch of the 

British Red Cross 

Information sessions will be held at the following venues: 

• Wednesday 15th March 2017, Harford Community Centre at 7pm 

• Thursday 16th March 2017, Museum at 7pm 

• Tuesday 21st March 2017, Kingshurst Community Centre at 7pm 

 

Do come along and offer your support. 

Previous members and new members are welcomed. 

If you require further information, contact: 

Pamela WardPearce Tel 22445 Councillor.WardPearce@helanta.co.sh or 

Ian Johnson Tel 25052 ian.johnson@sainthelena.gov.sh 

 


